
 
 

 
 
 
 

Notice of Cancellation of Public Meeting re  
Proposed By-Law Related to  

Rules of Procedure for Council and its Committees   
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Public Meeting scheduled for Thursday, October 
21, 2021, has been cancelled.  
 
The Public Meeting will be rescheduled to a later date and Notice will be 
provided. 
 
 
 
Dated:  October 19, 2021     Sherri Edgar 

Municipal Clerk 
        575 Dominion Ave 
        Midland   ON 
        L4R 1R2 


